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DOMINICA 

Ref. ~oL.,A.J!.s.55/94 - 14.34 
Tel. No. 2401 Ext. 294 

OFF ICE  O F  THE ATTORNEY GENERAL A N D  

MINISTER F O R  L E G A L  AFFAIRS, 

G O V E R N M E N T  HEADQUARTERS* 

ROSEAU. 

C O M M O N W E A L T H  OF DOMINICA,  

W E S T  INDIES. 

1st July, 1994 

Mr M Cherif Bassiouni 
President 
ISISC 
Professor of Law 
DePaul University 
25E Jackson Blvd 
Chicago 
Illinois 60604 
U.S.A. 

Dear Sir 

I have been directed by the Honourable the Attorney General to 
thank you most sincerely for your kind letter of 2nd June, 1994 
inviting the Honourable Attorney General to send a delegate to 
participate in the XVth International Congress on Penal ' ~ a w  to be 
held in Brazil, 4 - 10 September, 1994. 

I have been further directed to express deepest regrets in not 
being able to' send a delegati,on to the above-named Congress. 
This is wholly due to unavailability of funds. 

The Honourable the Attorney General sends his best wishes for a 
successful Congress and would be grateful to receive any documents 
on the subject matter. 

Yours faithfully 
MINISTRY OF E A L  AF~AIRS 
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